
BRANDESTON EMAILS EDITORIAL BOARD AND CONDITIONS FOR DISTRIBUTION 

 

An Editorial Board has been set up to oversee village emails. The Board consists of the Chair of 

Brandeston Parish Council, the Chair of Brandeston Village Hall, a representative from Brandeston 

All Saints and the existing originators of all emails. 

 

The Editorial Board will use the following criteria to judge emails: 

 

An email will be: 

• Informative 

• Objective 

• Respectful. 

 

An email must not be: 

• Discriminatory 

• Accusatory 

• A soap box for personal views 

• Libellous  

• A right of reply to the minutes of any meetings – any reply may be addressed to the relevant 

body. 

 

Any comments on the appropriateness of an email can be sent to editorial.board@brandeston.net. 

 

The Editorial Board 

11 September 2023 
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